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Half-year Results Release 

 

Colorpak Limited (CKL) plans to release its interim H1 FY12 results on the morning of 30th January 2012. 

  

Colorpak’s Managing Director Alex Commins and Chief Financial Officer Stephen Nicholls, will host an 
investor briefing following the results release.  Facilities will be made available for investors to listen to the 
briefing and an archive of the event will be available via the colorpak.com.au website following the 
briefing. 

  

For more information please contact: 

Alex Commins 
Managing Director 
Colorpak Limited 
Telephone:  03 9586 4700  
Email:   acommins@colorpak.com.au 
 

 

 

 

Stephen Nicholls  

Secretary 


